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PORT OF JACKSONVILLE OPEN

As of 4:00 p.m., 5 September 2019, Hurricane Dorian’s severe weather is no longer a threat to the Port of
Jacksonville. Based on initial channel assessments and Coast Guard Aids to Navigation verification, the Port
of Jacksonville is open to commercial traffic.

For additional information please contact Coast Guard Sector Jacksonville at (904) 714-7557.
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